Week 10

Dear Parents,

This was our last week of our Learn, Grow, Eat & Go! project! We finished our study by creating models to represent the amounts of foods that we should eat. We also read *I Will Never Not Ever Eat a Tomato* and developed advertisements to promote some of the vegetables that are growing in our garden.

We've covered a lot of information in the past 10 weeks! Our class learned about plants—why they are important to us, how to grow a garden, and what plants need to grow. We planted our school garden. The students also learned how to plan for meals that provide for what our bodies need to live, grow, learn and play.



We look forward to continue growing vegetables in our garden at school. For information about starting a garden at home or for easy-to-make and kid-friendly recipes/videos using the vegetables we've grown in our garden, go to www.jmgkids.us/LGEG.

Thanks for your interest and support of this special project! Sincerely,



